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Mass Schedule 

St. James Chapel: Monday to Friday at 7:45 am 

St. James Chapel:  Monday to Friday at 12:10 pm 

St. Mary’s Cathedral:  Sunday Vigil: Saturday at 5pm Sunday: 8am, 10:30am, 7:30pm 

The Light is On! Opportunities for Confession 

Weekday Confessions: Monday to Friday 11:30 am to 12 pm 

Saturday Confessions: 4:00-4:50 

Sunday Confessions: 7:30 am to 7:55 am, 9:50 to 10:20 am & 7:00 to 7:25 pm 

Adoration and Confession: Wednesday 6-9pm in the Cathedral 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in St. James Chapel 

Monday- Friday 8:15am-9pm Saturday : 9am-4pm 

http://www.stmaryscathedral.ca/


Clergy & Staff Contacts 
Rector: Father Shawn J. Hughes,         rector@stmaryscathedral.ca     

Deacon: Deacon Blaine Barclay          deacon@stmaryscathedral.ca 

In Residence: Father Tim Shea,  Father Félix Roberge & Father Johney Kunnath 

 

Office Manager: Liz Ford (On Maternity Leave)              officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Interim Office Manager: Angela Gambin              officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca   

Co-Ordinator of Outreach: Ann Lyng                         ann@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Drop-In Centre Manager: Paty Velazquez,    paty@stmaryscathedral.ca  

5 pm Sat. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo  brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

10:30 am Sun. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

7:30 pm Sun. Mass Music Director:  Liam Noronha liam@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Sacristan and Custodian: Domenic Sanfilippo  domenic@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Maintenance: Rick Menard                                      officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Rectory Chef: Anjelina Howell (on leave)    officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Veronica’s Veil Shelter Co-Ordinator: Ann Lyng,  veronicasveil@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Coat Drive Co-Ordinator: Mike Chase,   coatdrive@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Queen’s Newman House Catholic Chaplaincy: 

Chaplain:  Father Jan Kusyk    frjankusyk@gmail.com  
 

Sign Up for the Daily Flocknote at stmaryscathedral.ca/flocknote/ 
St Mary’s Youtube Channel: www.youtube.com/@StMarysCathedral 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday September 1st         7:45AM Intentions of Camille Sullivan     12:10 PM Rosemary Cavanagh 

Tuesday September 2nd       7:45AM Special Intentions                         12:10PM Special Intention for Jose 

Wednesday September 3rd  7:45AM Special Intentions                         12:10PM Angelica Ubachel 

Thursday September 4th     7:45AM Special Intentions         12:10PM George and Thomas Alexandrowicz 

Friday September 5th          7:45AM  Maddalena Salomone  12:10PM Intentions of Angie and Ed Briceland 

Saturday September 6th      5:00 PM Francesco Cimellaro 

Sunday September 7th         8:00 AM Mary and James Lyng 10:30 AM Pro Populo    

                                                7:30 PM The intentions of Father Rod McNeil on the occasion of his                                   

.                                                              45th  anniversary of Ordination to the Holy Priesthood.           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       

MINISTRIES:  First Reading: Second Reading: 

Saturday September 13th 5:00 PM Mark Murphy Maureen Jamieson 

Sunday September 14th 8:00 AM Donna Fazari Ariella Fazari 

Sunday September 14th 10:30 AM Gwyneth Fairfield Teresa Marrello 

Sunday, September 14th 7:30 PM Maciek Bawol Michelle Savoie 
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You are invited and warmly encouraged to 

attend the Central Deanery’s main  

Jubilee Year of Hope event. 

 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 14
TH

 

 

THE FEAST OF THE EXALTATION OF 

THE HOLY CROSS 

 

 

3:30 – 4:30 PM IN St. Mary’s Cemetery.   

718 Division St., Kingston, ON 

 

All are invited to participate in the pilgrimage at St. Mary’s Cemetery, 718 

Division Street, Kingston, ON, K7K 4B9.   

 
The Blessed Sacrament will be carried in procession from the centre of the cemetery 

to the altar for Adoration and Benediction, accompanied by the members of each of 

the parishes of the Central Deanery: priests, deacons, consecrated religious with 

banners, vested altar servers, Catholic Women’s League members wearing their 

scarves, Knights of Columbus with their insignia, parishioners, and visitors.  Those 

with mobility issues are invited to bring chairs and be seated near the altar, awaiting 

Our Lord’s Eucharistic Presence. Hats and umbrellas are recommended for the 

weather.  Parish Music Ministries will form the choir, leading the singing and serving 

the liturgy. This Deanery Pilgrimage provides the opportunity to praise and worship 

God in the Blessed Sacrament of Christ’s Body and Blood and to receive the 

indulgences of Benediction, visiting the cemetery, and the Holy Year of Jubilee and 

additionally the indulgence of Venerating the relic of the Holy Cross.  May this 

Central Deanery celebration praise God and bless all who participate as Pilgrims of 

Hope.  All are welcome. 
 

(How to gain the indulgence: a) one must be in the state of grace; b) have complete detachment from sin, 

even venial sin; c)  within 8 days celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession of sins); d)  within 

8 days receive the Holy Eucharist (Communion); e) pray for the intentions of the Pope; f) and perform 

the required events listed above. ) 

 

Nota Bene: You will need to bring your own chair and place it at the place of Adoration and join the 

procession at the centre of the cemetery or, if unable to process, remain there and wait for the procession 

of the Blessed Sacrament at the temporary altar erected over the graves of the good Sisters.  



 
ALPHA AT ST. MARY’S 

CATHEDRAL 
 

ALPHA is an OPPORTUNITY to unpack life’s big 
           questions in a SAFE environment!  
 
         ALPHA is for anyone who’s CURIOUS about the   

                           Christian faith! 
 
T 

This opportunity is for Catholics who have dropped away from the practice of the Faith, 
people who are interested in becoming Catholics and all those who have not been part 
of any Christian community and want to explore it.  I encourage you to reach out to 
those in you life who fall into any of the above categories.  If you want be supportive 
and  join them that would be great but this course is not for people already practising.  
Meet new people and explore the Christian faith together. Alpha is for anyone who’s 
curious. No judgement, no pressure. Each session starts with a meal followed by a 
DVD presentation and discussion groups to unpack the big questions of life, faith, and 
purpose, and is designed to spark conversation.  
 

   TRY ALPHA! YOU’RE INVITED TO REACH OUT 
TO THOSE YOU KNOW WHO MIGHT BE OPEN TO 

THIS. 
 
            WHEN: Tuesday evenings: 6-9 pm                WHERE: St. Mary’s Parish Centre 
                            September 8 – October 28, 2025                           260 Brock Street,  

 

 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  
Classes will be commencing again this year. If you are not a Catholic and are 

thinking of becoming a Catholic or if would like to explore the Catholic Church's 

teachings as a non-Catholic or perhaps you are a baptized Catholic but never 
finished the Sacraments of Initiation (Confirmation and Holy Communion) RCIA 

classes will commence once again on Tuesday evenings beginning September 9th. 

As in the past Deacon Blaine will be the primary instructor of these classes. Please 
be in touch with Father Shawn at rector@stmaryscathedral.ca to arrange an initial 

meeting. 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


